
Lost Passwords / Passwords that do not work 

 

Children from Year 1 to Year 4 have a School 360 account, a 

Mathletics account and a Spellodrome account. These usernames and 

passwords were sent home in their home-learning packs at the end of 

last week. 

 

If your child’s username or password does not work for School 360, 

Mathletics or Spellodrome, or it has been misplaced, please contact 

school to let us know, preferably by email at  

admin@westend.northumberland.sch.uk  

stating your child’s name, year group and class and we will do what we 

can to help by checking your child’s password or resetting it as 

necessary.  

 

We will endeavour to do this as quickly as we can, although as we are 

working on a skeleton staff, please note that it may not be possible to 

do this on the same day! 
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